
Report from the Operations Committee to Presbytery, January 25,2025:

Gretchen Duffy has been welcomed as the new Administrative Support Services

staff person for the Presbytery of Geneva.

The contract for our Presbytery Leader, Marjorie Ackerman, has been extended to
December 31",2025.

There are online donation buttons for individuals to donate to the Presbytery for
mission and/or Per Capita. There is also a button for Camp Whitman donations.

Final reminder to those required to take Sexual Harassment Training to do so as

soon as possible. This includes members of Session, Deacons, youth leaders and

teachers and all church employees.

Letters have been sent to all Pastors, Clerks of Sesson and Treasurers thanking
their respective church for their 2024 mission and Per Capita giving. Members of
the Operations Committee will be making follow-up phone calls of thanks and

encouragement for future giving with the mention of specific use of mission

money.

Sandra Ansley

Chairperson


